
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Commercial Driver’s License Pre-Apprenticeship Program in 

fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Apprenticeship and 

Nontraditional Employment for Women (ANEW), located at 550 SW 7th St Suite B305 Renton, 

WA 98057. 

 

The funding will be used to expand construction pre-apprenticeship programming and add a 

Commercial Driver’s Licensing program to ANEW’s offerings in South King County.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Adam Smith 

Member of Congress  


